
NOTICE 

 
A meeting of the Finance Committee of the Virginia Housing Development 
Authority (Virginia Housing) will be held on Tuesday, June 6th, 2023, at 8:45 a.m. 

 

The meeting will be all-virtual, and the format will not be changed unless Virginia 

Housing provides a new notice that complies with Virginia Code § 2.2-3707 
 

Individuals wishing to attend this all-virtual meeting may do so by clicking the 

link: 
https://virginiahousing.webex.com/virginiahousing/j.php?MTID=m39f5dddb868578cdd0f43d559ff6456
9 
 

If the audio or video transmission of the all-virtual public meeting fails, please call 

(804) 721-4096 to contact Virginia Housing staff so that the Commissioners can be 

alerted, and the meeting recessed until such transmission issue is resolved.   

 
The Finance Committee may also meet during meals before or after the meeting on 

June 6th, 2023.  No time period has been scheduled during the committee meeting 

for public comment. 
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